
Electronic Central Registration
Information for schools and their communities

To register your child in Nanaimo Ladysmith Public 
Schools, the online, centralized registration will 
begin on January 10, 2018 at 8 a.m. Pacific 
Standard Time. The following information will help 
determine if this process will apply to you.

Take a moment and ask yourself the following questions:

1.	 Is my child new to Nanaimo Ladysmith Public Schools?

2.	 Do I have a child that will be turning five years old 
on or before December 31, 2018 that will be entering 
Kindergarten? 
	 Applications must be received by June 15, 2018 to 	
	 ensure a placement in your child’s catchment-area 	
	 school.  

3.	 Do I want to register my child in Late French 
Immersion? 

4.	 Do I want to register my child in Early French 
Immersion? 
	 Applications will be received until January 		
	 31, 2018, at which time student selection will be 	
	 determined by lottery.  Parents will be notified in 	
	 early February 2018. Late French Immersion		
	 Students are placed as space permits.  

5.	 Do I want to register my child in secondary academies? 
(Hockey, Soccer, Beach Volleyball, Lacrosse, Baseball, 
Performing Arts or Jazz)

6.	 Do I want to apply for a school transfer request  
(out-of-catchment)? 
	 Applications are due March 31, 2018.

For more information please visit  
the district website or by emailing  
ereg@sd68.bc.ca. 


